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A Note from Administration
We are so excited for the beautiful spring weather! I hope everyone is safely enjoying the spring time
with loved ones!

School Pictures
Lifetouch Portraits will be here to take our spring school pictures on
Thursday, April 22nd and Friday, April 23rd. On Thursday any
students in Infant, Toddler One, Toddler Two, Beginner and
Intermediate who do not have a sibling at our school will have their
pictures taken. On Friday all Pre-K photos will be taken. All students
with siblings at our school will have their individual and sibling
photos taken Friday. If your child will not be in attendance on their
scheduled picture day, they will have their pictures taken on the
other day. If your child does not attend on Thursday or Friday, please
reach out to Cierra at Cierra.Cunningham@EnchantedCare.com to
make arrangements.

Safe Footwear
Please keep in mind that the safest shoes for children to wear at school are tennis shoes. Open-toe
shoes may not be worn to school. This policy is stated on page 13 of our Parent Handbook under the
Personal Belongings/Clothing section. With summer coming please do not allow children to wear �ip-
�ops or open-toed sandals to school. We do apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, but our
main objective is to protect the children.

The Week of the Young Child
NAEYC's Week of the Young Child is April 12th - 16th and our school will celebrate with many different,
fun activities! Please see the attached �yer for details!
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Earth Day
To celebrate Earth Day, each class will pick a special project to create
with donated recyclables. We are requesting donations of paper towel
rolls, egg cartons, baby food jars, and plastic bottle caps. A crate will be
available in the entry way to leave your donation. Thank you in advance
for your participation!

Parking Lot Safety
Please remember to drive slowly and cautiously through our parking lots. There are several small
children and their families in the parking lot throughout the day and we want to keep everyone safe!

Important Dates
April 12th - 16th - Week of the Young Child
 
April 22nd - Earth Day
 
April 22nd and April 23rd - School Pictures
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